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Governors Reports 
 
Region 1 – Rebecca Peters-Campbell 
 
Region 2 – Jane Schreiber 
BCGA TSE, Sept. 19, 2009 
Sweeps entry was 8 and the class entries were 31. 

 

PVBC Specialty, Oct 24, 2009 
Everyone agrees that Mother Nature was very kind for the Potomac Valley Borzoi Clubs 30

th
 Anniversary 

specialty show. The rain held off until after showing for the 21 Sweeps entries and the 71 Class entries that 
morning. 
The Club provided wonderful trophies to celebrate the anniversary, a Meet the Breed Booth, tempting 
auction items and as usual a sumptuous lunch for all exhibitors to share. 
After the lunch and auction, keeping dry under canopies, I held a Region 2 meeting with all assembled; 
informing them of recent items from the August Board meeting, encouraged participation and help for the 
Specialty in 2010 and taking a few suggestions from members. 
 

PVBC TSE, Oct 25, 2009 
The weather was much improved for the show on Sunday, giving all those attending an opportunity to enjoy 
the lush fall colors. Another good turnout this day with 17 entered in Sweeps and 51 class entries. The club 
provided special trophies for the TSE 
 

BCOA TSE Kennesaw Kennel Club, Oct. 24, 2009 
In sweeps there were 7 entries and there were 25 class entries. 
 

BCOA TSE Decatur Kennel Club, Nov 7, 2009 
At this writing, there are 7 entries in sweeps and 20 in the class. 
 

BCOA TSE Greater Ocala Dog Club, Inc, Nov. 14, 2009 
Entry numbers are not yet available but should be for the Board meeting. 
 
Region 3 – R.Lynn Shell-Whitlock 
 
Region 4 – Lorrie Scott 
I had the pleasure of attending BCNC’s winter specialty. It was a lovely show and well attended. 
Congratulations to all the winners. Their members worked very hard and it showed .Great job on a 
successful show. I gave an update at their meeting to those who were BCOA members about the 
happenings with BCOA. There was a discussion from several members about the proposed changes to the 
triathlon. The feedback was quite favorable.  
 

I will be attending BCOC’s meeting on October 31 and speaking with them regarding the proposed changes 
to the triathlon as well as the changes to BCOA Constitution that were passed.  
 

BCOC will be having a trophy supported entry Jan 8, 2010 with the Inland Empire Hound Club in Indio. 
Regular class judge will be JoAnne Buehler and sweepstakes Patrick Garcia. Group judge will be Carol 
Spritizer. 
 

With the holidays upon us I hope each member has a safe and happy holiday season and may the New 
Year come in with a smile, good friends and cheer all around. 
 
Region 5 – Jim Anderson 
Hope everyone enjoyed a great summer. It appears that it is about over and fall is in the air. 
 

I hope that everyone has received their copy of the revised BCOA Constitution and By-Laws. I want to say 
this was a bigger task than most would think and Barbara O’Neill deserves a huge “Thank You” from us all. I 
think these revisions really help and have cleared up a few fuzzy areas. On a personal note I was pleased to 
see the majority agreed on the importance of keeping the Life Membership in place. 
 

I also am sure you know that Robin Riel has been nominated for the Region 5 Governor’s position. If elected 
(I am not sure if any members have been, or will be, nominated by petition) I think she will be an asset to the 
Board, and will represent the Region 5 members extremely well. 
 

As I mentioned before I will be attending the November Board Meeting and will be happy to present any 
accolades, or concerns, specifically regarding BCOA. 
 
Region 6 – Joyce Katona 
Nothing to Report 
 
 


